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September 23, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
Federal Election Commission
Attn Vicki Davis
999 E Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20004

RE:RFAI Reference Number C00548255

Dear Ms. Davis:

This letter is in response to the Request for Additional Information (RFAI) dated September 18, 2014 regarding the
Committee's July Quarterly Report and the refund of contributions designated to the 2014 runoff and general election.

In response to the Commission's RFAI, Moll for Congress has filed an amended July Quarterly Report contemporaneously
with the filing of this response.  The amended report corrects a clerical error that caused the refunds to Jan Story and
Therral Story to be disclosed as refunds for contributions designated for 2014 runoff election.  The transactions are
now correctly reported as refunds for contributions designated for the 2014 general election.

I hope this statement and the amended report provide an adequate response to the information the Commission is seeking.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,
Howard Vernon
Treasurer
Moll for Congress Inc.

09/23/2014 10 : 08Image# 14974204102

PAGE 1 / 1


